
WOOSTER DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS  

 
Sept 27 
 
Thank you to everyone who participated in the annual street painting. It was a lot of fun and the results are in!  
 
In third place with a total of 33/40 points is JAG!  
 
Tied for second place with a total of 34/40 points we have Gear Up and Skills USA 
 
And lastly drum roll please, tied for first place with a total of 35/40 we have ...... the Seniors and Disc Golf!!! 
Congratulations to our winners!!  
 

Sept 27 

Do you know where Napoleon keeps his armies?  In his sleevies.  Come join the Disc Golf Club in B-2 today at lunch for 
more laughs!  

 

Sept 24- Sept 28 

Hey all 

Football is selling old game Jersey's in the metal shop every day at lunch for $5. We want the entire student 
body in Jersey's for Friday's 4:00 game. Thank you 

Sept 24- Sept 28 

Senior shirts are available for sale, every Friday for $7 at lunch and after school in C-17.  

 

 

Sept 24- Sept 28 
 
Attention all students: If you are interested in taking the AAPPL (pronounce apple) exam in order to receive the seal of 
bi-literacy, there will be an opportunity to take the test on Wednesday, October 10th , 2018 at 8am.  Please, pay the $20 
test fee to Mrs. Ahrens and bring your receipt to Mrs. Farigoule in A1. To be on the testing list, talk to your language 
teacher or see Mrs. Farigoule in A1. If you have any questions, go to Mrs. Farigoule in A1. 

 

 

Sept 25- Sept 28 

 

Driver Education Class will be offered at Reed High School, Oct 1- October 4. The class will be taught by Coach Allen. You 

must register through TMCC Community Education. Flyers are available in the counseling hallway. 

 
 
 
 
 



Sept 18-Sept 27 
 
“Get Ready to swing Into a night through New York City at Wooster’s Spider-Man Homecoming September 28 in the 
Rally court! Doors open at 7pm, Just Be sure to catch your ticket with any leadership student!” 
 
 
Sept 18-  Sept 26 
 
Jostens will be in the Gym Foyer at lunch today.  You can order your class rings, graduation announcements, graduation 
cap and gowns.  
 
 

 

September 13-27 (feel free to do every other day)  
 
“Hey Colts this year leadership will be hosting our first annual Souper Bowl. Today and tomorrow are the last days to 
donate your cans of food in G4. For every two cans you donate you will receive one food voucher good for any snack or 
drink at the Homecoming Dance! Limit of up to two food vouchers but more donations are always accepted and 
appreciated so support your local Salvation Army!” 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


